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1,439 BOOKS!

WE CHECKED OUT WHAT WE READ

April seemed to fly by (thanks spring break!).  Here’s what happened in the library:  
Kindergarten finished up their fairy tales unit with a very unique version of Cinderella.  First 

grade continued using PebbleGo for butterfly research.  Kindergarten and first grade 
celebrated School Library Month by creating hearts with reasons why they love the 

library.  Second grade shared their mystery research projects with a fun guessing game 
and celebrated National Pet Month.  Third and fourth graders finished reading their last 
Cook Prize Contender and cast our votes.  We also read some silly rhyming books and 
reviewed theme.  We also hosted the fabulous Peter Catalanotto for an author visit!  

WHAT WE LEARNED

…to the PTO for 
sponsoring our author 

visit!

THANK YOU…

112 times 
outside of library class

WE VISITED
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WHAT WE LOVED

1st grade butterfly 
research

Cook Prize voting 4th grade theme discussion
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Author Visit with Peter Catalanotto


